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Our special  thanks to Youville Community Resource Health Centre for providing meeting space and being a great community partner!
	Reflections
In March 2009, the board of directors approved a strategic plan that would guide the thinking and direction of Bishop Grandin Greenway Inc. for the next three years.  It stated that during the next three years the board of directors will:

· Continue to focus on its original mandate between the Seine River and the Red River

· Ensure programs, projects and events are aligned with the core values, using thematic venues

· Develop and execute annual operational management plans aligned to the strategy

· Develop a sustainability plan including the recruitment of the executive team, board of directors and members; and obtaining and allocating funding

BGG continues to focus on its commitment to the greenway concept and to the area that we have informally called “between 2 rivers”. 

We continue to develop the thematic venues with events such as the recent International Trails Day that  incorporated elements of active living, history, education, and nature
Each January, including this past January, we meet to outline our plans for the coming year.  The “Milestones” section of this report highlights our attempts to implement those plans.

Sustainability has been a crucial issue.  The recruitment of an executive team has moved forward with the recruitment of Richard Kish as our new Treasurer.  
	Milestones                                  The past year the board of directors set out a plan of action that would see Bishop Grandin Greenway take on the following projects.  Many of these are part of the 2010/2011 planning year and will extend into 2011/2012.  They include:
1. Enhancements to the Community Gardens – a bulletin board has been purchased and is awaiting Hydro approval for installation
2. Signage/Landscaping at River Road – awaiting City Winnipeg plans for trail marker that will be enhanced with landscaping.

3. Daffodil “Field of Hope” – preliminary plans are in place to develop this field at the corner of St.Mary’s Rd. & Bishop Grandin.

4. Name Those Ponds Contest – was conducted and received significant publicity and participation.  We now have official names and will be signing the ponds later this year.  
5. Tree Plantings – Thanks to a generous donation of trees and shrubs from Wal-Mart we were able to further expand our tree planting efforts in October, 2010
6. International Trails Day – Building on the success of 2009, two very successful Trails Days have followed on the first Saturday in June.

7. Enhanced promotion and communication – Thanks to the work of Derick Young and Bruce Garner, we now have a much improved web-site and a brand new face book page.


	Looking Ahead
 It is inspiring to see the number of people, both old and young who regularly use the trail for healthy, active living and transportation. 
We are pleased that you have endorsed the concept by regularly making use of it.  
However, Bishop Grandin Greenway is still a work in progress.  There is so much more that could be done to enhance this unique project.  We are looking for organizations and individuals who wish to share in the vision that has been largely carried by a small group of community volunteers.  
As we look ahead, we see great potential.  Our four main themes of Nature, History, Active Living and Education are waiting to be developed.  BGGI is committed to learning more about the Greenway by inviting those with expertise in these areas to share it with our members.  
This year at our Annual General Meeting we are pleased to have as our guest speaker, Bob Holliday, President of the St. Vital Historical Society. 
The St. Vital Historical Society was established to: 


-  Identify, collect and preserve articles and items related to the history of the St. Vital Community 
-  Conduct programs that allow public access to this history 
-  Provide a place for the study of St. Vital history (archives) 
-  Make regular 'Thematic Presentations' throughout the Community 
-  Present Mini-Themes on a Mobile Display Board which would travel throughout the community to such places as libraries, schools and senior centres, in order to reach a wider population 


	Stakeholders, Partners & Members
BGG welcomes input from community stakeholders. Our slogan is by the community for the community. 

 Each year BGGI partners with governments, corporations, schools, health organizations other not for profit entities.  We welcome the opportunity to work with you and thank you for your interest in partnering with us.
If you are not yet a member of Bishop Grandin Greenway, now is the time.  Please see our web-site as listed below for ways to become an active member of BGGI.

 Statement of Revenue & Expenses
Revenues

Rivers West Donation          $575.00

Memberships                             0.00

Bank Interest                             5. 35

    Total Revenues               $580.35

Expenses

Trails Day                              $194.43

Clean up Day                            56.36

Tree Planting project               311.31

Community Gardens               215.19

Promotional 

Interpretive Signage
Newsletter                               181.44

Trailer Insurance

Director’s Liability                    450.00

Corporation Fee

Stationary & Postage               219.18

     Total Expenses            $1,627.90 
 Surplus/(Deficit)            ($1,047.55)

             BGG Cash Position

Cash April 1, 2010           $ 12,561.65

Plus:  Surplus/(Deficit)       -  1.047.55

Cash March 31, 2010      $ 11,514.10

Cash on Hand BGG Acct $ 11,514.10

Net Cash Position         $ 11,514.10
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Contact:
Bishop Grandin Greenway Inc.

c/o Youville Centre

6-845 Dakota Street

Winnipeg, MB  R2M 5M3

Phone:  (204) 255-4840

Fax:  (204) 255-4903

Email: BGGreenway@hotmail.com

Website:

www..BishopGrandinGreenway.

com  
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